. ‘ ESCHOL PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL )
| YEAR 6 FAREWELL: INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Dear families of students in Year 6,

All Year 6 students are invited to attend the Year 6 Farewell Dinner and Dance.

Students do not pay for their meal and drinks; this has been funded by their fundraising during the year.

What: Year 6 Farewell Where: Wests Leagues Club - Leumeah
When: Tuesday December 10 Times: 6:00pm —9:00pm

Please return the RSVP slip to school by Monday November 4, 2024.

Student Menu
Main — Chicken schnitzel, chips and salad
Dessert — Vanilla ice cream with chocolate topping & sprinkles (gf)

If your child has a dietary requirement, please inform us on the RSVP slip. All meals are suitable for halal requirement.

Parents are invited to attend the Year 6 Farwell from 8:15pm.

From 8:15, parents will have the opportunity to take photos of their children. From 8:30, parents will share in the cutting
of the cake, viewing the Kindergarten to Year 6 photo presentation and Year 6 captain’s speeches. Students will also receive
their Yearbook and Year 6 photo.

Important Information
The club has requested that families do not organise special transport for the event. They would like students to enter the
function room on arrival and not congregate out the front of the function room, or at the entrance or in the carpark,
including taking photos.

Mobile Phones
Students are not permitted to bring mobile phones to the event. Parents are welcome to take photos of their child at the
event. Please be mindful to not share photos of other students on social media.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Stage 3 Teachers Jo Fair

Principal



